
SAINT PAUL'S ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
209 Washington St., P O Box 544, Delaware City, DE 19706-0544 5 
St. Paul’s Official Website is: http://www.StPaulsRCChurch.org.   
E-Mail Address:   STPAULSDECITY@verizon.net 
Phone:    (302) 834-4321      
   
Pastor:    Rev. Msgr. George Brubaker 
Deacon:   Deacon Charles Schauber, Sr.  
St. Paul's Religious Education: Linda Michel    (302) 832-2665 
    Susan Walker    (302) 893-1665 
Secretary:  Mrs. Linda Michel (Monday & Tuesday, 9AM – 1PM) (302) 834-4321 
Knights of Columbus:  Joe Ferarra, Grand Knight  (570) 982-2452 
 

Confessions:  ½ hour before each Mass for twenty minutes or by appointment.   
 
For the reception of the Sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, Eucharist, Confirmation, and 
Marriage, please see the parish website. 
 

St. Paul’s Cemetery Information:  Contact Scott Hudson at (302) 737-2524 or email at 
shudson@cathcemde.org 
 
 

Please visit and LIKE our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/698842276869943/  
 

 
OFFERTORY COLLECTION  Offertory   $ 1,538 
     Easter    $ 2,586 
     Holy Land Shrines  $ 441 
        

Please consider an offering online at: http://www.stpaulsrcchurch.org/stpaulsrcc_donate.htm to assist in 
the support of our Parish.  Thank you for your continued generosity. 
 

Bishop Malooly’s weekly Mass from the Cathedral of Saint Peter in Wilmington will be live-streamed on 
Sunday mornings at 9:30.  YouTube.com/DioceseOfWilm. 
 

Please visit Our Lady of Fatima on their Facebook page for LIVE viewing of Sunday Mass at 9:30AM 
https://www.facebook.com/olfnewcastle 
 

Weekly Bulletins with Hymn inserts are now available as you walk into the church.  Please pick one up  
To take home with you. 
 

Mark your Calendars – April 24th is the DE City Town wide Yard Sale and St Paul’s will be participating as in 
past years! We need volunteers to bake cookies, brownies, donuts or muffins.  All items must be individually 
wrapped and not have frosting.  We also need volunteers to assist shoppers and take in proceeds. Please 
consider donating your attic treasures for us to sell.  We will be following all CDC guidelines for everyone’s 
safety.  Contacts: Susan Walker at 302-893-1665 or Linda Michel at 302-832-2665 to volunteer or to make 
arrangements to drop items off at the Parish Hall at 409 Adams Street. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday April 10  5:00 PM (RIP) Helen Brennon 
    AND 
    (RIP) Margaret Townsend 
Sunday  April 11  9:00 AM (RIP) Helen & Stephen Sefcik 
    AND 
    (RIP) Shirley Spinella by Leslie & Michael Spinella 
Saturday April 17  5:00 PM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
Sunday  April 18  9:00 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 3/28-4/10 for Alex Navarre by Leslie & Michael Spinella 
 

Feed Your Soul Gospel Reflections - A good meal will get you out of a hangry (hungry + angry) mood, but it 
takes more than a basket of chicken tenders to get you back to truly being the-best-version-of-yourself.  
The truth is — the next meal or purchase or thing isn’t going to solve the problems that keep you up at night. So 
maybe it’s time to switch your focus. Maybe it’s time to start feeding your soul instead... 
Introducing: Feed Your Soul Gospel Reflection Program from Matthew Kelly and Allen Hunt. 
When you sign up, you’ll receive more than just a weekly email. You’ll receive:  
Relatable wisdom from Matthew Kelly and Allen Hunt; Soul food that will finally satisfy your desire for something 
deeper; A fresh, new perspective on the Gospels; Preparation for Sunday Mass unlike any you’ve ever had;  
The chance to say goodbye to the spiritual hunger that’s been plaguing you.  Let’s eat!    
Sign Up here: https://www.dynamiccatholic.com/feed-your-soul.html 
 

2021 Annual Catholic Appeal – Disciples of Christ, Witnesses of Hope - During this time each 
year, parishioners are invited to participate in the Diocese’s Annual Catholic Appeal. Funds from 
the Appeal help provide pastoral, charitable, and educational programs and services to tens of 
thousands of people in our 12-county Diocese.  As parishioners of St. Paul’s, we are proud to be 
part of the Church of Wilmington.  As members, it is important that we reach out and serve others 
by sharing our resources.  Just as we are one in the body of Christ, we must remember that we are 
one with other parishes and with our Diocese.  The Annual Catholic Appeal offers us the 
opportunity to work together to care for the Church by sharing the gifts God has granted us. 
Our parish Appeal target is $15,500.  Your financial support will assist us in reaching that goal.  
Once we reach our goal, 50 percent of the money collected above our target will be returned to the 
parish for our own ministerial needs. 
Please give prayerful and thoughtful consideration to your resources and the needs of those served 
by the Annual Catholic Appeal. You can contribute to the Appeal by using the pledge card and 
return envelope mailed to your home, by accessing the Appeal website at 
www.cdow.org/annualcatholicappeal and clicking “How to donate” or by completing a pledge 
card located in the pews.  To learn more about the Annual Catholic Appeal visit the diocesan 
website at www.cdow.org/annualcatholicappeal. Consider viewing a brief video highlighting 
some of the supported ministries at https://youtu.be/1789oOHmTkg. 
 

Monthly Income & Expense Report for March 2021 
 

Offertory        $ 6,537 
Other Income (some funds are specified for certain purposes)  $ 3,053 
Income  $ 9,590 
Expenses $ 11,431 (includes Diocesan Quarterly/Annual expenses) 

 

Sunday of Divine Mercy 


